
CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 

2024 March 26 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

WARD BOUNDARY COMMISSION 

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Ward Boundary Commission scheduled for 
2024 August 9 has been cancelled. 

Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly. 

_______________________ 
Brent Dufault 
Legislative Advisor 
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